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Senator Nangle, Representative Stover, and honorable members of the Committee on 
State and Local Government, I ask you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 2167.
An office of New Americans, along with Governor Mill’s plan to resettle 75,000 
foreign-born migrants to Maine would only encourage more illegal aliens to come 
here. It would cost millions, maybe even billions of taxpayers dollars. Mainers are 
already feeling the crunch with increasing food prices, increasing property taxes, 
increasing housing prices, to name just a few of the economic pressures on Maine 
citizens. 
We clearly do not take care of the citizens we have. What would possess us to invite 
more to our state?
Are votes and power so addictive that you would compromise the education of our 
school children, the safety of the elderly, the employment of our young adults, and the
well-being of those already on waiting lists for housing? 
Please vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 2167
Thank you,


